TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES MARCH 16, 2011

A meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Wednesday, March 16, 2011 at 3:40 p.m. in the Council Chambers for Local Business.

Present: Chief R. Donald Maracle

Councillors: Roy C. Maracle, Douglas E. Maracle, Keith A. Sero

and Velma Hill-Dracup

Staff: Brian Hamilton, CAO, and Angela Maracle, AO

Barry Brant, Consultant, attended Council and reviewed his Report on the Tobacco Allocation for the Mohawks of the Bay of Quinte along with recommendations.

MOTION #1: Moved by Douglas E. Maracle, seconded by Keith A. Sero that

Council acknowledge the presentation of the final report by Barry

Brant on the Tobacco Policy Consultation Contract.

Carried.

Chief Maracle asked Barry Brant to come back for further discussion after the Council has a chance to review and discuss the package of information provided.

MOTION #2: Moved by Keith A. Sero, seconded by Roy C. Maracle that this

meeting adjourn. (5:38 p.m.)

Carried.

Recorded by: Angela Maracle

Brian Hamilton
Chief Administrative Officer

Chief R. Donald Maracle